
From the desk of 
Kamron Saunders 

 
       February 29, 2024 

 
President Ferguson 
3687 14 Mile RD NW 
Sparta, MI 49345 
 
Brother Ferguson, 
 

It is with great pride, that I offer you my endorsement for SMART-
TD President. I appreciate your continued willingness to step up and 
lead the Transportation Division in to the future. Because of the 
relationship you and I have formed over the last almost 30 years, I know 
that you are the person to lead us in that fight. It is reassuring to me, 
knowing you, like me, have several years before you are retirement 
eligible.  

As a State Director, I also appreciate your dedication to the 
Legislative Department.  You and I have had many discussions about the 
importance of the legislative side of our union. Your willingness to listen 
and provide support to our state legislative boards is of the utmost 
importance to our success. 

In closing, I would like to say that I believe SMART-TD has thrived 
due to your strong leadership. Communication from the top, down was 
desperately needed to keep our ever changing membership engaged. 
Because you have proven to me that you are a leader that will make 
decisions that are carefully thought out, while seeking feedback from 
others, I strongly support you in your campaign for reelection as  TD 
President.  

 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
Kamron Saunders 
Delegate Local 0508 
 



 
 


